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Dear Prefix First Name Last Name, 

Greetings from the St Elizabeth Men of Action. As we transition to the fall season and the beginning of the school year, 
we realize that many of your schedules get much busier.  We hope you found some time to relax over the summer and 
enjoy your hobbies and take a vacation or a quiet retreat. 
  
We recently celebrated the feast day of Our Lady of Sorrows where we were able to honor and venerate Mary.  Mary’s 
suffering shows us that she understands what we experience when we say yes to God and encounter suffering along 
the way.   Mary is not only Jesus mother, she is our mother too.   She wraps her arms around us, intercedes for us and 
gives us consolation in our times of greatest need. 
  
Like Mary, you as priests do the same for us.   Thank you for accompanying people throughout their suffering, 
administering the sacraments and bringing healing in time of need.   The St Elizabeth Men of Action will continue to 
pray for you and we are inspired by your faithful ministry.  We pray that God continues to Bless you and your ministry.  

Your brothers in Christ, 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action 


